Larry Horowitz

I support the request made by Wendy Harris for a public meeting that is later followed up by a
public hearing on the Bellingham Central Waterfront site. Time is needed between meeting to allow
the public the time needed to consider information presented at the public meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Larry Horowitz

212 Sea Pines Rd
Bellingham, WA 98229
360.746.7154



